
 

 

 

 

          7th May 2024 

 

        

Dear Parents/Carers 

KS2 Singing / Instrumental Concert                

We would like to invite all children receiving singing/instrumental lessons to take part 

in a summer concert on Thursday 11th July 2024 at 7pm in the school hall. 

This concert will be for KS2 children receiving lessons in school, and Year 5/6 

children who are receiving lessons outside of school. 

The concert usually lasts for about an hour, and it would be lovely if you could come 

along to support your child. 

If your child receives instrumental lessons in school, our peripatetic teachers will help 

your child to prepare a song or a piece of music. The chosen piece of music may 

have a backing track or need a piano accompaniment. Your child’s teacher may 

accompany your child, or Sally Baker (who is helping to organise the concert) would 

be happy to accompany your child.  

The children will be required to wear school uniform for the performance. They will 

need to be at school by 6:30pm on the evening, and we will meet them in Pear class 

to help tune their instruments and tell them the running order of the evening.  

Please could you fill in the Microsoft Form here by Thursday 23rd May if your child 

would like to participate. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Hayden   Mr George 

https://forms.office.com/e/5qLS1RiJNW

